
 

Southwest Gas is committed to providing its 
customers with safe and reliable natural 
gas. For additional info, contact our 
project hotline at 602.532.6100.   

Thank you for your patience during this 
 

University at Ash & Mill  
Southwest Gas will begin work relocating our natural 
gas infrastructure to accommodate Tempe Streetcar 
construction. 
 
Relocations will take place in several locations over the 
next several weeks with work beginning the week of 
September 10 in Ash Avenue at University Drive, 
followed by work at Mill and University.  
 
You may be affected by the following: 
• Pipeline relocation will take place along the 

installation route.   
• Roads will remain open for travel with lane and 

possible turn restrictions near the work zone.     
• Work will take place during daytime hours; however, 

traffic control may stay in place even during non-
work hours to protect the work zone. 

• Work hours may change to minimize impacts to 
businesses, residents or travelers.   

• Business and resident access will be maintained.     

 


